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From: Claire Hubert [TSY]
To: Emma Grigg; Jean Le Roux [TSY]
Cc: Michael Eglinton [TSY]; Alex Masters [TSY]; Meghan Stephens [TSY]; Robert O"Hara [TSY]; Claire McLellan

[TSY]
Subject: RE: Percentage of people getting PIT changes only
Date: Friday, 31 May 2024 10:11:00 am

Hi Emma,
 
I think there might be a bit of confusion with the term “PIT only”.
 
The 81% figure is the number of individuals in the entire population who would still benefit if
only the PIT changes were done – because some of their gain is from PIT. (83% of individuals
gain in total, which means 2% of the population will only be a gaining individual because they are
in a family which receives IWTC or FB).
 
I understood you were looking for the number of people whose gain from the tax changes are
only from PIT (because they don’t gain from IETC/IWTC/FB), which we don’t currently have. It
would require q a bit of work to isolate those populations.
 
Thanks

Claire
 

From: Emma Grigg <Emma.Grigg@parliament.govt.nz> 
Sent: Friday, May 31, 2024 9:15 AM
To: Jean Le Roux [TSY] <Jean.LeRoux@treasury.govt.nz>
Cc: Michael Eglinton [TSY] <Michael.Eglinton@treasury.govt.nz>; Alex Masters [TSY]
<Alex.Masters@treasury.govt.nz>; Meghan Stephens [TSY]
<Meghan.Stephens@treasury.govt.nz>; Robert O'Hara [TSY] <Robert.O'Hara@treasury.govt.nz>;
Claire Hubert [TSY] <Claire.Hubert@treasury.govt.nz>; Claire McLellan [TSY]
<Claire.McLellan@treasury.govt.nz>
Subject: RE: Percentage of people getting PIT changes only
 
Thaks Jean – this is 81% of the 4.267 million individuals population? Does it include the IETC part
as well?
 
Emma
 

From: Jean Le Roux [TSY] <Jean.LeRoux@treasury.govt.nz> 
Sent: Thursday, May 30, 2024 5:33 PM
To: Emma Grigg <Emma.Grigg@parliament.govt.nz>
Cc: Michael Eglinton [TSY] <Michael.Eglinton@treasury.govt.nz>; Alex Masters [TSY]
<Alex.Masters@treasury.govt.nz>; Meghan Stephens [TSY]
<Meghan.Stephens@treasury.govt.nz>; Robert O'Hara [TSY] <Robert.O'Hara@treasury.govt.nz>;
Claire Hubert [TSY] <Claire.Hubert@treasury.govt.nz>; Claire McLellan [TSY]
<Claire.McLellan@treasury.govt.nz>
Subject: Percentage of people getting PIT changes only
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Hi Emma
 
Following your request, we can tell you that 81% of individuals aged 15 and over would benefit
from PIT only using our distributional analysis from Tax year 27. 
 
Cheers
 
Jean

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE

The information in this email is confidential to the Treasury, intended only for the addressee(s), and may also be
legally privileged. If you are not an intended addressee:
a. please immediately delete this email and notify the Treasury by return email or telephone (64 4 472 2733);
b. any use, dissemination or copying of this email is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful.
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